
 
 
 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Dallas is turning 150 in February 2024, and we want to celebrate, Dallas-style! 

 
DALLAS, Oregon (May 10, 2023) 
 
Get ready, Dallas! The countdown is on for the city’s big 150th birthday bash, and the City of 
Dallas is looking to form a team of fun, energetic party planners (or wannabes) to make it the 
greatest celebration Dallas has seen in its 150 year history.  
 
Join the planning team and help create a celebration that will go down as the best in history. As 
a team member, you’ll be engaged in planning the main event in February, 2024, as well as 
other festivities throughout the year.  
 
If you are interested or just don’t want to miss out on being part of this historical celebration, 
please fill out the application on the city website (www.dallasor.gov) and submit it to the city 
managers office. We welcome all applicants with the passion for party planning. 
 
If you want to check it out before joining the team, come to our first planning meeting which 
will be held at New Morning Bakery on May 25th at 5:30 PM. We hope to see you there! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

ALYSON ROBERSON 503.831.3502 
ALYSON.ROBERSON@DALLASOR.GOV 

 

CITY OF DALLAS 
CITY MANAGER’S OFFICE 
BRIAN LATTA, CITY MANAGER 
WWW.DALLASOR.GOV  

mailto:ALYSON.ROBERSON@DALLASOR.GOV
http://www.dallasor.gov/
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